
 

 

FLORIDA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTAL FLEET ADMINISTRATORS (FLAGFA) 

WHY LOCAL GOVERNMENT FLEETS NEED TO ATTEND OUR CONFERENCES 

 

The conferences offered by FLAGFA twice a year are quite simply the best bargain for local government fleet managers 

and supervisors in the nation.  Held in March and September on the east and west central coasts of Florida, this is what 

our conferences offer: 

Conference registration cost:  $50.00.  Included with this cost:  Reduced hotel room rates with free parking and no resort 

fees; two breakfasts, one lunch, our hospitality event with free refreshments and heavy appetizers, and access to our 

vendor expo with more refreshments. 

Conference agendas offer: 

- NAFA certified automotive fleet manager preparation “boot camps” and testing opportunities  

- Educational and entertaining presentations on both fleet-centric and leadership subjects 

- Vendor expo featuring nearly 100 vendors and their products to include outside feature vehicle parking  

- Updates from major vehicle manufacturers on products, state of the industry, and new technologies 

FLAGFA is proud to offer what we consider the most comprehensive two-day conferences in the fleet industry at an 

unmatched value.  All local government leaders are encouraged to support their fleet professionals by attending our 

conferences to keep them sharp and refreshed to perform at peak efficiency. 

 

 

Gary McLean 

President, Florida Association of Governmental Fleet Administrators  


